
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 
 

  
 
In this newsletter I also want to provide the opportunity for you 
to get to know the schools in our family. So far, you have seen 
Thurlestone and Lifton. This link will take you to a video about 
Ellacombe C of E Academy, with the children sharing what it is 
like to attend their school: 
https://vimeo.com/713191178/c26526f19f  
 
Since the School Trust began 10 years ago, we have grown to 
11 schools which not only provides financial efficiencies but 
also increased expertise and resources which can be used to 
benefit your child. We are excited to share that some schools 
in Cornwall would like their children to benefit from what we can 
achieve as a single organisation (School Trust).  
 
A hub of Cornwall schools will be joining over the coming 
months starting with St Mark’s C of E Primary School, who will 
be joining us under a Management Partnership whilst they 
complete the consultation and due diligence process. We have 
also had approval from the Department for Education for 
Jacobstow Community Primary School to join our family. We 
are also awaiting approval for Marhamchurch C of E Academy 
to move from Celtic Cross Education into our Trust family which 
has been a joint decision between Celtic Cross and the 
Department for Education. 
 
This will have no impact on your child’s education other than a 
positive one. As we grow, we grow in expertise and experience 
that we can offer your child through the educational offer. 
 
We have loved the opening up of schools and welcoming you 
back in. Our Jubilee events have been great fun and the 
children have loved every moment. Looking ahead, we are so 
excited to see the return of productions, events, and 
celebrations. Please check your child’s school dates for events 
happening in their academy. 
 
Have a wonderful half term. 

 
 
Tracey Cleverly 
Trust Lead 
 

June 2022 Newsletter 
Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
Welcome to the School Trust June newsletter. This is a short half 
term, but we have already managed to fit quite a lot in. Being part 
of a School Trust is how your child’s school can ensure an 
excellent curriculum offer and one where your child can flourish. 
This happens through sharing excellent practice and having a 
shared responsibility for the 2000 children in our family. I wanted 
to share what is happening across our family. 
 
Each school has now completed their Pupil Questionnaire and 
your child’s Head Teacher will share these with you. Because we 
are a larger family, we also amalgamated the results to give a 
picture for the entire School Trust. 94% of children are proud 
to attend their school; 93% of children feel that their teacher 
knows how they learn; 91% of children know how to keep 
themselves safe online. They also challenged us to improve 
some things. The children would like to see increased 
opportunities for sports and music. 
 
Last year the children told us that they wanted to get to know 
children in the other schools in our School Trust. We have 
worked on this, and now they have identified more precise joint 
activities and opportunities that they would like us to create. We 
highly value stakeholder feedback so we will take up the 
challenge to improve these opportunities for your child. You can 
find the full questionnaire here: https://www.lapsw.co.uk/about-
us/pupil-feedback/  
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